MEDIA STATEMENT  
  
HOME AFFAIRS COMMITTEE MANDATES LEGAL SERVICES TO LOOK AT TECHNICAL ASPECTS OF ELECTORAL AMENDMENT BILL     
 
Parliament, Tuesday, 19 July 2022 – The Portfolio Committee on Home Affairs has mandated Parliamentary Legal Service, the Office of the State Law Advisor, the Department of Home Affairs’ legal services and the Electoral Commission of South Africa to refine the technical aspects of the Electoral Amendment Bill, as it works towards the conclusion of its deliberations on the Bill.
 
Today, the committee considered the A-List Bill and is pleased with the progress thus far, despite the need for refinements to the Bill, particularly technical aspects, to ensure congruence with other legislation and the Constitution. Following this refinement, the committee will on Friday sit to further engage on the matter.
 
The committee has consented to give the Electoral Commission of South Africa until Friday to consider and prepare draft amendments to Schedule 1A of the Electoral Act. Following the Friday meeting, the committee is confident it will be closer to finalising the Bill.
 
As previously stated, the committee remains committed to delivering a quality Bill that captures the spirit of the Constitutional Court judgment and which represents a maturing democratic dispensation.  
 
ISSUED BY THE PARLIAMENTARY COMMUNICATION SERVICES ON BEHALF OF THE CHAIRPERSON OF THE PORTFOLIO COMMITTEE ON HOME AFFAIRS, MR MOSA CHABANE.
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